
Deputies looking for 2 men in
connection with jewelry theft
Placer  County  sheriff’s  detectives  need  help  finding  two
people of interest in a Tahoe City jewelry store burglary.

The  Blue  Stone  Jewelry  Store  at  495  N.  Lake  Blvd.  was
burglarized April 17 at 9:23pm. Detectives believe there were
at least two people responsible.

Law
enforcement  is
looking  for
these two men.

The two men who in the photograph were in the jewelry store
earlier  that  day.  Deputies  are  trying  to  locate  these
individuals.

Anyone  with  information  is  asked  to  call  Detective  Sage
Bourassa at (530) 581.6322 or Detective Rick Wroobel at (530)
581.6324.

Anyone wishing to remain anonymous and be eligible for a cash
reward of up to $1,000 may call Placer County Crime Stoppers
at 800.923.8191.
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